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Christmas Eve Gospel Pageant
Welcome all Shepherds, Angels and Stable Animals
to our Christmas Eve Family Mass!

Our Lady of Guadalupe has a wonderful tradition of inviting all children who want to
participate in our Christmas Eve Family Mass, December 24t at 3:00 p.m. to participate in the
reenactment of the Christmas story. If your child wants to be a part of this special tradition in
our community, here is what you will need to do as a family:

e Attend a mandatory rehearsal on Wednesday, December 18" starting at 6:30 p.m. and
will conclude at 7:30 p.m. in our church. Costume assignments will be made at the
rehearsal to give time to make sure all the children have what they want and need in
terms of their costume. We will rehearse the Gospel story to make sure that all who
are participating will be comfortable with the format. Parents and Guardians who
want to volunteer, bring snacks and to help organize the children the day of the
pageant, will have an opportunity to sign up on Wednesday December 18",

e We will have a second rehearsal on December 24" at 2:00 p.m. which is also
mandatory so that we can give as much support to the children, enabling them to tell
the greatest story ever told in a prayerful and meaningful way.

e Please note, that any additional children who may come during the Christmas Eve
Family Mass and have not participated in the two required rehearsals, we will have an
opportunity for those children to be part of our procession to the créche and the
blessings of our baby Jesus as we want all children to have a role if they choose during

this special Mass.

If you should have any questions about our Christmas Eve Family Mass at 3:00 p.m., please do
not hesitate to contact Marion Kari at 206 935-0358 Ext. 113, or email:

marionk@olgseattle.org




